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HB 2671 – Relating to a Kakaako Makai Parking Structure 
 
 
Chair Oshiro, Vice Chair Lee and committee members: 

 
The University of Hawai‘i supports HB 2671 that authorizes the issuance of 

general obligation bond funds to HCDA for planning a centralized parking structure in 
Kakaako Makai. 

 
We concur with the intent of the bill that provides for efficient master planning of 

the parking requirements in the makai area of Kakaako and commit to working closely 
with HCDA in their planning of this project. 

 
Thank you for this opportunity to testify in support of HB 2671. 

 


